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Fire Prevention Week  

  October 3rd through October 9th is 

National Fire Prevention Week.  We are  

excited this year to have the Barberton 

Fire Department making classroom visits 

with our 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 graders.  The Barberton 

Fire Department will visit on October 6th 

and 7th and instruct students about 

smoke detectors, escape plans and other 

fire safety topics.  We would like to thank 

the Barberton Fire Department in                

advance for their partnership with the 

schools and their commitment to                

community safety! 
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3RD GRADE AIR TEST 

All 3rd grade students will be             
taking the Fall English/Language 
Arts AIR (state) tests this month.  
Third graders will take part 1 on             
October 26th and part 2 on October 
27th.   We are asking that our        
students take their time and try their 
best on these assessments.            
Students scores will help to guide 
instruction throughout the year.  
Third graders will take this test 
again along with the Math AIR test 
in the Spring.   

 
FALL PARTIES  

Fall parties will take place in the      
afternoon on Friday, October 29th.   
Students will be permitted to wear 
costumes to school on this day.  
The costumes must adhere to the                    
following:   

 

   - Must be something that can  
    be comfortably worn all day.  

   - No Blood or Gore 

   - No Weapons 

   - No Face paint  

   - Protective masks still must be 
    worn.   

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 
 

October 3rd-9th:  Fire Prevention Week  

 

October 6th:      3rd grade Fire                   
      Prevention Education 
      with the BFD 

 

October 7th:   2nd grade Fire                   
      Prevention Education 
      with the BFD 

 

October 8th:   NO SCHOOL  

 

October 11th-15th: Kindness Week   
      “Respect” 

 

October 15th:   Picture Retakes 

 

October 15th:   End of 1st Quarter 

 

October 18th-22nd: Pumpkin Contest  

 

October 19th:   PTA Council Mtg. @  
      BEW 6:30pm  

 

October 25th:   BEE PTA Meeting   
      4:00pm @ BEE 

 

October 26th-27th: 3rd Grade ELA AIR Test 

 

October 29th:   Fall Parties 

 

November 8th-12th: PTA Book Fair  

 

  

Family Night  

 One day each month, the Barberton City 

Schools will have a district wide family night.  

This night will occur on the second Tuesday of the 

month.  On family night, students will receive no 

homework as our goal is to give families a night 

with no school obligations in which they can 

spend some time together as a family.  For the 

month of October, family night is Tuesday,         

October 12th.  BEE is asking families to spend 

some time that evening as a family talking about 

the things going on in your student’s life both in 

and out of school.   

 

 

 

Kindness Week  

 Kindness Week for the month of October is              

October 11-15.  The theme for Kindness Week in 

October is:    

“Treating each other with Respect” 



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

             

         

            OCTOBER PTA MEETING 

  The October PTA meeting will be held in-person, on Monday,                

October 25th at 4:00pm in the cafeteria.  Please park in the back parking 

lot after dismissal and enter through the back (S-10) doors.  Doors will 

open at 3:50pm.   

            PTA PUMPKIN CONTEST 

  The BEE pumpkin carving/decorating contest will take place the 

week of October 18th.  A flier will be sent home with more information 

about the process for entering the contest and submitting your entry.   

            PTA BOOK FAIR  

  The BEE PTA will be having a book fair for all of our BEE students the 

week of November 8th.  A schedule will be sent out so you will know 

which day your student is attending and which day to send money with 

them if you wish for them to participate.  The book fair will also be open 

to attend during conference night on Thursday, November 11th between 

4:00-7:00pm so you can stop in before or after your student’s                       

conference.  A flier with more information will be sent out in the coming 

weeks.  


